
From: ANTHONY PROTO <proto.anthony@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 11:16 AM 
To: Kathy Leary <kathy.leary@gustavus-ak.gov> 
Subject: Drainage Restoration Project  

  

Attn: City Administrator and City Council  

 

As a resident of the Same Old Road, I am against the proposed Drainage Restoration 
Project.   

 

This project is neither needed nor warranted.  It would be destructive and intrusive to the 
surrounding properties. None of the suggested solutions appear to have been vetted by a 
properly licensed Hydrologist Engineer. It is, in essence, a solution seeking a problem.  This 
project would be an enormous waste of tax payer dollars.  I am skeptical that the tax paying 
community would be behind this project, were they aware of the size, scope, and 
significant costs involved.   

 

I will not be giving the City permission to access, cross, or otherwise expose my property 
for this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anthony Proto 

78 Same Old Road 

Gustavus, AK 

99826 
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